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ZAMBIA'S STATEMENT DURING THE UNIVERSAL PERIODIC REVIEW OF THAILAND, 10TH NOVEMBER  2021.

Madam President,

Zambia welcomes the delegation of Thailand to the Third UPR cycle and thank them for the comprehensive national report and update provided.
We commend Thailand's cooperation with international and regional mechanisms and institutions, particularly her active role in the promotion and protection of human rights in the Human Rights Council particularly in fostering constructive dialogue and cooperation among States and other stakeholders through capacity- building activities and technical cooperation in the field of human rights.
In the spirit of a constructive dialogue and cooperation, we wish to recommend to Thailand the following:

1. To enact legislation criminalizing torture and ill treatment.
2. To ensure that the National Human Rights Commission was able to carry out its mandate effectively and independently, and in full conformity with the Paris Principles.
3. To redouble its efforts to prevent and address all forms of violence against women.
We wish to conclude by wishing Thailand a successful review.

I thank you Madam President.
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